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Calling all current and future DECA members!  Please "Dunkin -on-in" 
Friday, Sept. 27 for donuts and chat with Mrs. Kalin and Mrs. Hansen 
in Mrs. Hansen's room 1110 at 7:40 am!  

9-12 Hansen 
9/27 

We are gearing up for another great year for FBLA - Future Business 
Leaders of America.  Stop by on Wednesday next week during Lunch A 
or B to find out more!  We will be meeting in Mrs. Stubbe's room, 
2114.  Hope to see you there! 

9-12 Stubbe 
9/25 

The Spartan Shack hours are Monday/Friday - Lunch A and B and 
Wednesday 7:50-8:20 am 
Stop on in and purchase your Homecoming T-shirts!  
Short-Sleeve $10 and Long-Sleeve $15 
 

9-12 Hansen 
9/27 

SENIORS! Check your emails to sign up for Homecoming Royalty. 
Make sure to sign up by the end of the day this Wednesday, 
September 25, elections will be held on Thursday, September 26.  

12 Student Council 
9/25 

The SHS GSA will meet in room 3110 during L&L A on Wednesday. We 
will be solidifying Homecoming float plans. Lots of help is needed! 

9-12 9/25 

Any student interested in taking classes at UWS through the Early College 
Credit Program (ECCP) or at WITC through the Start College Now program 
please plan to see your counselor and discuss if this is a good fit for you. 
Applications are due by October 1 to take a class at either institution during the 
spring semester. Applications are available in the counseling office. 

9-12 Nelson 
10/1 

There will be an informational meeting for mock trial on Wednesday, 
September 25th in room 3121 from 3:15-4:00.  If you are unable to attend the 
meeting, but are  interested in joining mock trial, please see Mrs. 
Gondik-Anderson in room 3121 or email her at 
danielle.gondik@superior.k12.wi.us​ or Captain Tayler Aspinwall at 
tayleraspinwall@superior.k12.wi.us​.  

9-12 Gondik-Anderson 
9/25 

Homecoming week is coming up fast, starting NEXT WEEK on the 23rd we hope 
to see everyone showing school pride by participating in the dress up days as 
follows: 
Monday- "Varsity Blues" Class Color (Staff- Green, Seniors- Blue, Juniors- Red, 
Sophomores- White, Freshman- Black) 
Tuesday- "Soul Surfer" Beach Day: Get out your Hawaiian shirts, sandals, leis, 
and sunglasses 
Wednesday- "Waterboy" Jersey Day: Wear any jersey of your choice 
Thursday- "Slapshot" Twin Day: Grab a friend or two and do your best to look 
alike 
Friday- "Miracle" USA & Spartan Pride: Combine both themes to show the 
ultimate pride 
 

9-12 Student Council 
9/26 

Senior Parents Financial Aid:  
When: Monday, September 23rd, at 6:30 PM 
Where: Superior High School Performing Arts Center 
Presentor: Mrs. Donna Dahlvang, Director of Financial Aid at UW-Superior 
Receive the latest Financial Aid updates and options, and answers to all your 
questions related to Financial Aid for your senior's Post-Secondary Training.  
 

12 Powers 
9/23 
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The first annual Blood Drive is scheduled for Wednesday, October 2nd.  An 
email will be sent out with the document for scheduling. Any questions, see 
Mrs. Stubbe. 

9-12 Stubbe 
9/30 

Seniors who have had their Senior Project Proposal approved can sign up for a 
Senior Project Presentation Date in the Senior Project Office. Sign up will close 
on Monday, November 4th. If your Senior Project Proposal has not been 
approved you will not be able to reserve a date. The presentation schedule can 
be found on the Senior Project Google Classroom. It was also emailed to you 
on 9/16/2019. Please see Mr. Scott with questions 

12 Scott 
9/23 

Fall Ball Guest Request/Verification 
If you plan on asking someone to Fall Ball who is not an SHS student, you must 
complete this form.  All Fall Ball guests must be currently enrolled in high 
school.  Forms are available in the main office. Completed guest forms are due 
back to Main Office by Oct 4th.   See Fall Ball Policy (attached to 
announcements) for 90% attendance and guest requirements. 

Fall Ball is October 19th at SHS 

9-12 Main Office 
9/27 

Any junior interested in taking the PSAT please see the treasurer. The PSAT will 
be on October 16th. Last day to sign up is October 11th. Any questions, please 
see Ms. Mattson in the counseling office.  

11 Mattson 
9/30 

Policy                                   Superior High School 

 ​Prom & Fall Ball 

 ​Attendance Requirement: 

Students must be in attendance a minimum of 90% of the school days to attend the 
Fall Ball or Prom.  ​For Fall Ball, the attendance rate will be calculated from September 3 
through October 4.  For Prom, attendance will be calculated from September 3 through April 3. 

 The following reasons for being absent will ​not​ be factored into the 90% attendance rate: 

●Dentist or Doctor Appointments (provided the attendance office receives verification from the 
doctor). 

●Illness (provided the attendance office receives verification from the doctor). 

●Bereavement 

●Participation in school activities 

●Religious Holidays  

Guests are welcome at the Prom and Fall Ball with the following stipulations: 

 ​Fall Ball  

Guest must currently be enrolled in high school. (must provide verification form with 
signature from the principal) ​The Fall Ball is open to students in grades 9 through 12.   

Prom  

The guest must be less than 21 years of age. The guest must currently be: 

1. attending high school or 
2. is a high school graduate and is currently attending a post-secondary 

institution (must provide verification form with signature from the 
post-secondary institution) 

3. or is currently employed (must provide verification form with signature from 
the employer) 
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The Prom is open to students in grades 11 and 12.  A Superior High School student in grade 11 
or 12 may bring a guest who is in grade 10.  The Prom is not open to 9​th​ grade students. 

 ​NOTE:  Guests may be subject to a background check. 

 Requests for approval of guests must be submitted in writing to the principal a minimum of two 
weeks prior to the dance.  Approval must be granted before purchasing a ticket for the dance.  
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